From: Erik Appelwick

To: CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul

Subject: Sound level variance

Date: Monday, February 8, 2021 9:43:01 AM
TWIMC,

If I were allowed to vote on this it would be a hard no. I live on the northwest side of the Carleton Artist lofts on
Carleton and Charles. After weeks of what has felt like seismic activity shaking my apartment and rumbling ranging
from 12-20 HZ along with all the grating, drilling, pounding etc. it has been disturbing. The strange thing is that 2
other new, large apartment buildings were built across the street with nowhere near the amount of ruckus/ volume.
Now Kraus Anderson is asking for permission to make even louder noise?

No thank you.

I am a freelance composer and I record music in my apartment due to COVID. The constant noise and earth shaking
drilling has made it near impossible to do any recording at all. It’s been a detriment to my output and therefore, my
livelihood.

If they are willing to pay for our inconvenience, I’m listening.

If not, then you have my two cents.

If you have further questions, I can be reached here or I can provide a phone number upon request.

Thank you for your consideration,

Erik Appelwick

Sent from my iPhone
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